
JACOBSTOW PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of Meeting held on 1st November, 2016 
 

1. Attendance – Cllr. Norman Osborne chaired the monthly meeting of the 
Parish Council with a full attendance of Councillors, County Cllr. Nicky 
Chopak and two members of the Public. 

2. Declarations/Dispensations – There were no Declarations or Dispensations 
for this Agenda. 

3. Minutes – The minutes of the previous meeting were read and signed as 
correct. 

4. Balance at Bank – It was reported that the balance at the bank is 
£15,188.07 in the Current A/C and £8376.12 in the Primrose A/C. 

5. Salt Bins – Cllr Adey reported that the Salt Bins will be filled within the next 
two weeks. The one at the School needs sorting as it has gone hard. 

6. Notice Board – A note to be kept in the Notice Board saying that it is for 
Parish Functions only. 

7. Bude Community Network Meeting  -  Cllr. Osborne reported on the recent 
Network meeting he had attended. We need a representative to attend 
each meeting. 

8. Parish Footpaths – Cllrs Osborne & Chapman had met with Mrs Mary 
Carter regarding the proposed Kissing Gates to replace the stiles. The 
Owners permission is required for this.  Cornwall Council will pay for the 
equipment. 

9. Kernow Matters to you – Say No to Devonwall – Correspondence Emailed 
to Councillors to read before the meeting. It was decided not to object as a 
Council but individuals can object if they so wish. 

10. Grant Application – Application received from the Parish Hall Committee 
for the Pensioners Christmas Lunch.  Cllrs. R.Fox, I.Franklyn and R.Reason 
left the room while this was discussed. It was agreed this was not a suitable 
project to claim for. County Cllr. Nicky Chopak offered to give a donation 
from her allowance and she will arrange for the necessary claim form to be 
sent to the Clerk for completion. 
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11. Planning Application – Oakdene, Edgar Road, Wainhouse Corner – 

PA16/02485. Outline Planning being sought. Advised Pending decision. 
12. Pay Clerk – It was agreed to pay the Clerk her Salary in December. This 

amounted to £454.00 plus Expenses of £39.39. Total £493.39 Proposed Cllr. 
Chapman Seconded Cllr. Fox. 

13. Councillor Matters – The School Broadband speed was again discussed. The 
School pay the line rental to BT but they don’t do the Security the School 
need so the Broadband is not with BT. Clerk to write to Scott Mann asking 
again what can be done. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was closed. 
 
 
 
Signed______________________________Dated________________ 
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